
Date: August 2023

To: Sleepy Eye Public School Families

From: Anna Whooley - School Social Worker
Sarah Lendt, School Counselor

The Weekend Food Bag Program is back and will be available for Preschool through
8th grade students. Food bags will be provided on the last school day of each week.
The items are meant to provide family sized meals and a snack for the weekend.

If you would like to receive a food bag for your Pre-School - 8th grade children
beginning at the end of September 2023, please fill out this form and return it to school
by Thursday, September 1, 2023.

Please direct questions to me at school, 794-7903, Anna: Ext.1408, Sarah: Ext. 1407

<<<<Cut here and return bottom portion>>>>

Return form to: Anna Whooley, Social Worker or Sarah Lendt, School Counselor

I would like a food bag for my children listed below.

Student’s Name Birthday Grade Teacher

1. ________________________ _____________ _______ _______________

2. _______________________ _____________ ________ ______________

3. ____________________ ___________ _______ _____________

Parent Name: ________________________ Cell/Phone: _____________
~Please print clearly~

Parent Signature: ____________________________Date____________


